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Jerome 860 End of Service Notification

June 6, 2017 By AMETEK Brookfield

Thank you for your support of the Jerome® 860 Hydrogen Sulfide
Monitor.

Due to low availability of components needed for repair, Arizona Instrument will be discontinuing
repair services on the following instruments, effective September 1, 2017.

+ Jerome® X860-0001 860 H,S 0-200 PPM Monitor
+ |erome® X860-0002 860 H;S 0-50 PPM Monitor

This end of service notification does not apply to the Jerome® 631-X, J605, or 651 instruments.
Arizona Instrument LLC will continue to provide calibration services for all Jerome® instruments,
including those covered by this end of service notification. However, if an instrument covered by
this end of service notification is sent in for calibration and then found to be in need of repair, we
will not be able to provide calibration services.

Visit our Jerome product page for more information on our latest hydrogen sulfide analyzers: the
portable J605 and 631-X, as well as the stationary Jerome 651.

Thank you for your continued support. If we can help you with any questions, please contact us
online, call us at 800.528.7411, or email us at customerservice@azic.com.
Sincerely,

Sl
Rick Ervin | Vice President - Sales
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